
TIOGA RIVER WATER COMPANY
1440 LAKE SHORE ROAD

GILFORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03249

November 29, 2010

Dear Homeowner / Occupant,

Per order of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (PUC) please find enclosed a copy
of the order of notice regarding the water company’s request for permanent rate increase and
scheduling of a pre-hearing conference for the divisions of Tioga River Water System and
Gilford Village Water District.

If you have any questions, please give the office a call or you can email Norman H. Harris, III
directly at norm3@pi1fordwel1.com.

Sincerely,

TIOGA RIVER WATER COMPANY

(603)524~6343 FAX # 524-6332 www.gi1fordwe11.com


